NOTTINGHAM CITY COUNCIL BUDGET CAMPAIGN ACTIVITIES
Only the strongest pressures can prevent Nottingham City Council making further cuts in vital public services for the year 2012/13.  Volunteers are needed to actively engage in various activities.  Please indicate which activities below you can participate in and return this email to nottssos@gmail.com.

Running street stalls




…

Gathering signatures for petition



…

Participating in meetings with councillors


…

Phoning-up councillors




…
Displaying window posters




…

Writing letters to the Evening Post


…

Picketing  Council meetings



…
